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Extraordinary Announcement of 4iG Plc. 
on implementing a Transformation Program 

 
4iG Public Limited Company ("4iG") hereby informs the participants of the capital market that the 
Transformation Programme ("Programme") launched on 13 November 2023 has reached its next 
significant milestone with the decision of the shareholders of "ANTENNA HUNGÁRIA" Zrt. to separate 
"ANTENNA HUNGÁRIA" Zrt. by way of a demerger.  
 
At this stage of the Programme, the infrastructure and the commercial units of "ANTENNA HUNGÁRIA" 
Zrt. will be demerged, leaving the commercial and infrastructure divisions to operate in separate 
companies, while "ANTENNA HUNGÁRIA" Zrt. will continue to operate as a holding company. The 
commercial company will operate under the name AH Média Kereskedelmi Zártkörűen Működő 
Részvénytársaság, while the infrastructure company will operate under the name AH Infrastruktúra 
Szolgáltató Zártkörűen Működő Részvénytársaság. The demerge date has been set by the shareholders 
as 31 August 2024, with the first day of operation under the new structure being 1 September 2024.  
 
4iG will continue to keep investors informed about the Programme and its implementation status, in 
line with its previous practice.  
 
The previous publication on the Programme is available at the following link:  
 
Project_River_20231113.pdf 
 
DIGI_Invitech_Spin_Off_20240314.pdf 
 
Budapest, 21 May 2024  
 

4iG Plc.  
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